CT Seaport Car Club Announces NEW Location and NEW Date of Summer Car Show

By Lissa Seeberger

The CT Seaport Car Club is excited
to announce our 8th Annual Antique
and Classic Car Show will be on Sun-
day, June 9th at Fairfield Ludlowe High
School's back parking lot (785 Un-
quowa Rd, Fairfield, CT) from 9:00am-
3:00pm, which is an NEW LOCATION
and NEW DATE for us. All show cars
are welcome. No cut off year.

Our car show has typically been on
a Saturday in Bridgeport in August, but
we wanted to make a move this year to
a larger location that was available on
a Sunday, which is notoriously a better
day for a car show. The greatest thing
about Fairfield Ludlowe High School's
back parking lot is not only does it offer
almost 300 numbered spaces, with
plenty of additional parking on the side
of the building, but also the back park-
ing lot has raised solar panels which
will offer shade for more than half of
the show cars that attend. Shade is a
welcome commeodity at a car show!

Additionally, the CT Seaport Car
Club’s June Sth car show will be an
Official Connecticut Cruise News Ring
Event again this year. Our Club is very
pleased to be part of the upcoming
2nd year of this enviable competition
created by Don Clady, Publisher of
the newspaper, which boasts a 7-foot
trophy, a large championship ring, and
a WWE slyle championship belt for the
first person who wins 10 Rings with the
same show car at participating Ring
Events.

Bob Sabre was the first to become
the 2023 Grand Champion by winning
10 Rings with his green full custom
1946 Ford “Voodoo Idol.”

For more information about the CT
Seaport Car Club's upcoming June 9th
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car show, go to www.ctseaportcarclub.
com over the coming months for more
details. Vendors should contact Lissa

Seeberger al 203-247-2014 lo resarve
a spot and complete the Vendor Form

under the “Upcoming Area Car Shows
and Events” section of our website by

May 9th, 2024.
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